
I oppose the intent of both HB 4006 and HB 4036 bills. You only restrict the legal use(U.S. Bill Of Rights, 
2nd Amendment) by lawful citizens and do nothing to prevent the use by lawbreakers. 
 
I thought that the "short session" was to be used for housecleaning(prepping previously passed 
legislation) and not for introducing new legislation. What are the sponsors doing? Can't they follow the law 
as you expect lawful citizens to do? 
 
 
 
Bill Timmermann 
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